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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2022-23
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Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report w/b 27-Mar-2023
Following the extremely dry February, March  has 
seen much more rain - 103mm so far which is 
nearly twice the LTA. This has had only a small  
effect on the groundwater so far which has 
stayed more or less flat at 2' 9" (0.84m) below 
ground level. The Bourne continues to flow at a 
low level. Upstream Everleigh is in the normal 
range and stable. Downstream QMF has stopped 
falling but remains in the 'normal' range. The 
weather looks to continue unsettled. As the 
weather warms and spring vegetation starts to 
grow, rainfall has less impact on groundwater 
levels.  

Next report due: w/b 17-Apr-2023

The latest groundwater report may also be 
viewed at: http://www.newton-toney-
village.org.uk/
Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)
(please send your email address to 

the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 


